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Monday 4th January 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Happy New Year, I hope you all manged to have a good break over the Christmas period.  At the 
moment, we are able to open for school tomorrow.  As Telford has now moved into Tier 3 we have 
updated our risk assessment and this is available on the school website.  

I appreciate that the changing events and circumstances of the pandemic over recent days are 
concerning and I have been in contact with the local Health Protection Hub and Health & Safety team 
to review our risk assessment.  We really are working hard on making sure we continue to get it right 
for our children and families and we will continually review our systems to ensure they are robust and 
effective. Telford & Wrekin Council have stated that they will not be issuing fines for non attendance 
so if you are anxious about your child returning to school please contact us and we can support and 
advise.  

I include below a reminder of the arrangements for drop off/collection to help to reduce congestion 
around our busy school site.   

Please arrive on time at the staggered drop off/collection times and leave as quickly as possible.   

Only one adult to be on site with each child during drop off/collection.  

Please follow social distancing guidelines and school signs/markings and wear face coverings when on 
the premises. 

Do not send your child into school if they are unwell or show any symptoms of illness. If children 
have any of the primary or secondary covid 19 symptoms then they are eligible for a test. Please 
notify school and we will advise where we can.  We will engage with NHS Test and Trace where 
required. 

Please do not send your child to school if they have been in contact with a positive case of covid 19.  

We are in a situation that is rapidly changing and I will update you as soon as I can if our situation 
changes. I look forward to seeing you tomorrow.  Thank you for your continued support.  

Kind regards 

 

Mrs E Smith  

Headteacher  



 

 

 


